
 Hoo Saint Werburgh Parish Council 
 

Parish Clerk: Mrs Sherrie Babington. 
4, Birkhall Close, Walderslade,  

Chatham, Kent, ME5 7QD 
Telephone: 01634 868855 – Fax 01634 867173 

Email: hooparishcouncil@sherriebabington.co.uk  

__________________________________________________________________ 

 
A Virtual Meeting of the Planning Committee of Hoo St Werburgh Parish Council will be held at 2.00pm 
on Monday 18th May 2020. 
 
Members are hereby invited to attend. 
 
 
AGENDA  
1.  Apologies. 
 
2.  Medway Council – Planning for Growth on the Hoo Peninsula response. 

 
3.  Discuss strategy for Virtual Meeting with Medway Council. 

 
4.  To discuss the Medway Council Local Plan – Appointment of Consultant. 

 
5.  Date of the next Planning Committee Meeting –  to be arranged. 
 
 
 
Mrs Sherrie Babington 
Parish Clerk 
  


